Mr. Arnold Belasco
Director of Advertising
The Mosler Safe Company
320 Park Avenue
New York, New York 10022

Dear Mr. Belasco:

It will not come as any surprise to you that our exhibit has undergone a number of changes since my first correspondence. Since the exact location of the manuscripts and other valuables in the Lincolniania field have been moving around, I have hesitated to write you specifying our needs as far as Mosler Safe Company is concerned.

I am enclosing an information brochure which is still reasonably accurate to give you some general background on our exhibit. You should know that the Gettysburg Address Alcove labeled as "C" has now moved to the original Library position "F", and the Library has moved to the second floor of that area "F".

In a sense this simplifies our requirements since the security will be concentrated in one area and we will be able to have a central safe location.

If you must have immediate details about the exact location (s), I suggest that you or your technical people contact our designer Will Burtin in New York at 132 E. 58th Street, Plaza 5-0220.

Thank you for your patience. I assure you that we appreciate your willingness to cooperate.

Sincerely yours,

James A. Cassin Executive Director

JAC: imr Enc.

cc: Messrs. Will Burtin Ralph G. Neuman